
old rockford road 
trail gap open house

Plymouth Parks & Recreation Invites You To Attend The

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2016 ∙  5:30-7:00 PM
PLYMOUTH CITY HALL ∙ 3400 PLYMOUTH BLVD

Contact Plymouth Parks & Recreation At 763-509-5200 Or 
recreation@plymouthmn.gov With Any Questions

•	 Meet with City staff
•	 View maps of trail placement
•	 Provide feedback on project
•	 At 7:00 pm - Park & Recreation Advisory Commission discussion

Plymouth’s current trail system is an established network of more than 140 miles of city, 
county and state trails and sidewalks that connect most neighborhoods to parks, schools 
and commercial areas. Within the trail network, there are gaps that need to filled and 
connections that must be made to ultimately provide better access to schools, parks,  
transit facilities and other destinations.  This gap with connect the trails already in place 
on Old Rockford Road that ends at Vicksburg Lane and starts up again at Dunkirk Lane.

Recently the City was offered a $100,000 grant from Hennepin County to complete the 
trail gap along Old Rockford Road, between Dunkirk Lane and Vicksburg Lane.  If accepted, 
the trail construction would take place this summer.

You are invited to attend the Open House on February 11, 2016 to:

PROPOSED TRAIL


